
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
On Thursday, October 18, 2018, we will be holding our first annual Walkathon.  This is a 

PAC fundraiser to raise funds for student activities throughout the year. Student will have 
one hour to walk around the designated school course (on school property and in Rosedale 

Park).  
 

Donors: Thank you in advance for supporting Strawberry Vale Elementary PAC, 
students and staff. We appreciate your generosity.  

 

 
This form belongs to: ______________________________________  Grade: _______ Division: _____ 
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Students: Please turn in the completed and collected money to school in the envelope 
provided marked “Walkathon Pledges” on or before Thursday, October 25, 2018.  
Cheques can be made payable to: Strawberry Vale PAC. 


